
BOARD RECOGNITIONS 
 
MARCH 25, 2013 
 
A.  Chuck Haddaway Recognition of Cane Run Elementary School 
    Dr. Gwen Goffner, Principal 
    Darleen Horton, Teacher 
 
B.  Chuck Haddaway Recognition of Derrick Jones 
    Derrick Jones, student at Valley High School 
    Gary Hurt, Principal 
 
C.  Chuck Haddaway Recognition of Chanze Castro 

Chanze Castro, student at Valley High School 
Gary Hurt, Principal 

 
D.  Diane Porter  Recognition of Music In Our Schools Month 
    Brown School Jazz Combo 
    Michelle Lewis, Teacher/Director  
    Tim Healy, Principal  


